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Negotiations to Resume Wednesday for Provincial Collective Bargaining Agreement 
 
SASKATOON – Negotiations will resume Wednesday, June 5 for a new provincial collective bargaining 

agreement after an invitation by the Teachers’ Bargaining Committee to return to the bargaining table 

was accepted by the Government-Trustee Bargaining Committee. 

 

The TBC issued the invitation after teachers rejected a tentative provincial collective agreement in a vote 

held Wednesday and Thursday.  

 

Sanctions will not be implemented while negotiations are taking place. If there is an impasse in 

negotiations, sanctions may be imposed with 48 hours’ notice. 
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